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Mayor’s Appointment:  Andrew Zeiberg of 86 Lawrence St., Malden, MA to the License Board.

Dear Members of the Council:

Pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 138 Section 4, I hereby appoint Andrew Zeiberg of 86 Lawrence St., Malden,

MA to the License Board, said term to commence upon confirmation by the City Council and to expire

on June 1, 2018.

Andrew is an attorney who will bring invaluable knowledge and experience to the License Board.

Andrew will fill the unexpired term of Judi Bucci who has recently moved out of the City.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

GARY CHRISTENSON, Mayor
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